
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
DATE: April 18, 2018 
 
TO: Dan Duchniak 
 
FROM: Kelly Zylstra 
 
RE: Repainting of the Morris Water Tower  
 
At 2pm on April 17th, bids were received for the painting of the 100,000 gallon water tower in the south 
central section of the City.   
 

Contractor Bid Total 

LC United Painting Co., Inc. 
3525 Barbara Dr. 
Sterling HTS, MI 

 
$144,000 

 

L and T Painting Inc. 
50502 Hunters Creek Trail 
Shelby Township, MI 

 
$160,900 

Pittsburg Tank & Tower Maintenance Co., Inc. 
PO Box 1849 
Henderson, KY 

 
$163,650 

Osseo Construction Co., LLC 
13812 12th St. 
Osseo, WI 

 
$172,400 

Maguire Iron, Inc. 
P.O. Box 1446 
Sioux Falls, SD 

 
$188,110 

TMI Coatings, Inc. 
3291 Terminal Dr. 
St. Paul, MN 

 
$209,000 

Classic Protective Coatings 
N7670 State Highway 25 
Menomonie, WI 

 
$224,250 

Utility Service Co. Inc.  
535 Courtney Hodges Blvd PO Box 1350 
Perry, GA 

 
$245,800 

 
Funds will be taken from Expense Account #6610, which contains $265,000 for this project; including 
$26,290 for Dixon’s services, the rental of a hydro pneumatic tank for construction, and staff labor.  As 
you may recall from last year, per Attorney Running, this does not require Board of Public Works 
approval, but will need to go to the Common Council for final approval at their May 1st meeting. 
 

Recommended Motion:  Move to approve the bid in the amount of $144,000 to LC United Painting Co. for 
the repainting of the Morris Water Tower.   


